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July 11, 1924 - August 6, 2014

In Loving Memory of



Evelina Elizabeth Daughtry was born in Norfolk, Virginia on

July 11, 1924  to John Thomas  Daughtry and wife Anne.  She had

two older brothers, Edward Thomas Daughtry and John Thomas

Daughtry.

Evelina Elizabeth Daughtry moved to New York when she was

seventeen years old. She became a Licensed Practical Nurse for

sixty-two years. Evelina was serious yet funny. Also, she was a

strict disciplinary and a no nonsense type of person. She was hard

working, self sufficient and knew how to save money.

She leaves to mourn: three children, Carolyn Elizabeth, Donna

Lenore and Wanda Marie; six grandchildren, Kimberly Michelle,

Terence Donald, Kevin, Kendra, Ny-Chel, Kristan, and Krystal;

eight great grands, Terrell, Tyree, Tyniah Jade, Tauren Jayrie,

Toena, Tamara, Kevin, and Tara.  She is also survived by great,

great grandchildren, other relatives and friends.

Beloved By All!
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Life is eternal, it does not end
Our Father tells us so.

Believe what He says, my friend
for He surely does know.

He created all life you see;
death is just a transition he explains.

 He made life eternally so the
soul forever will remain.

The body is only the clothes we wear; we take
them off when we go home. We won’t need them
over there for our Father gives us new ones to
wear. The new clothes last forever you see

throughout all eternity.  Once again we will all
come together to share our lives and love.

The family would like to express their gratitude for the
numerous expressions of love and support that have been
shown to them during their time of bereavement. Special
Thanks to Staff Members at Queens General Hospital,
Jamaica, New York. Also, Special Thanks to Fieldston

Lodge Care Center, 5th Floor, Bronx, New York.


